Dear Student,

Welcome to the English course of Spring 2021. After you have registered and paid for your course, you are kindly requested to go to the food court, the first floor, to receive your 2 books, according to the following schedule. Books are ready as of Saturday 3 /4 /2021 from 9 a.m to 2 p.m.

N.B 
*Don’t forget your ID and a pen.
* You are not allowed into class without your books. You are considered absent.

	Saturday & Tuesday
	E0
E1
E3
E4


	Sunday & Wednesday
	E0
E2
E4
Foundation


	Monday & Thursday
	E1
E3
E5
Foundation
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